
Hello RPKA Families,

It was so fun seeing our students celebrate the end of the FARM unit by dressing up as farmers and
farm animals today. Be sure to check out the pictures below and ask your child what they've
learned about farms and farm animals.

All Perry Township kindergarten students are taking a standardized test to collect additional
information on individual students' academic needs and performance. This allows us to provide
instruction that is at the appropriate level for each child. The testing will take place December 3-6,
and this assessment is the �rst step in our high-ability screening process. If you have any
questions regarding testing, please contact Kim Jovic at kjovic@perryschools.org.

Please read all the way through this newsletter each Friday for important information.

Thank you for all you do at home to prepare your child for learning. We couldn't do it without you!

Have a wonderful weekend!

Respectfully,
Angela Swails
Principal
Rosa Parks Kindergarten Academy

mailto:kjovic@perryschools.org


November Shining Stars

Congratulations to our November Shining Stars! These student's stood out for living out our motto
of "Treat People Right and Do the Right Thing" We are so proud of our shining stars!



Please remember to be at the bus stop in the morning 10 minutes
before your bus is scheduled to arrive. This greatly helps our bus
drivers deliver our children safely and on time to school! Thank you
for your help with this!

Nov. 27-29 Thanksgiving Break/No School
Nov. 26 Out of Uniform / Jeans Day for $1
Dec. 12 Winter Program held at Emmanuel Church
Dec. 20 Classroom Winter Parties
Dec. 23 Jan. 3 Winter Break



Please be sure to open the SAVE DATE DOCUMENT to see the
activities and events we have planned for this exciting school year.

Save the Date 2024-2025.pdf Download
70.6 KBPDF
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Thank you to AIRESERV for
providing our car rider tags!
Please remember AIRESERV
for you heating and air
conditioning needs!

Thank you to Emmanuel
Church volunteers for all of the
on site support and donations!

Thank you to PTEF for our
Family Impact Series Grant!
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